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June 4, 2019

Ms. Isabel Mercedes Cumming, Inspector General
Office of the Inspector General

100 N Holliday Street, Suite 640

Baltimore, MD 21202

Dear Inspector General Cumming:

1 received the report of an investigation (Case #19-0035-1) performed by your office relating to issues
within the Department of Transportation’s (DOT) Sigus and Markings Section concerning employees
, Traffic Maintenance Worker II, and , Traffic Maintenance Worker I. I have
conterred with the City Solicitor and Department of Transportation on this matter and as of the signing of
this letter, these employees are no longer employed with the City of Baltimore. )

Additionally, DOT is developing a Standard Operating Procedure and Policy to provide better oversight of
field employees in the future which will be signed by all supervisors. I thank you for your thorough report,
and should you have any questions, plcasc do not hesitate to contact me.

Bernard C. “Jack” Young™"
Mayor
City of Baltimore
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